
Key Vocabulary 

 (Please highlight pre-teaching vocabulary in ‘bold’) 

 

 

 

 Mathematics 

place value, thousands, 
hundreds, tens, ones,  

partition, digit, column, 
number bonds, 
complement,  

bridge, exchange, 
multiples, fraction, 

whole, half, quarter,   
2D/3D, faces, edges, 
vertices, net, cube, 

cuboid, prism, pyramid, 
mass, units of measure, 
grams, kilograms, scale, 

quantity, equivalent 
 

 

 

 

 

Science 

seasonal changes, 
spring, summer, 
autumn, winter,  

plant, tree, bush, leaf, 
leaves, bud, seeds,  
soft, wood, pods, 
winged, hooked, 

seedling, stem, flower, 
seed head, varieties, 
conditions, dispersal, 
light, water, warmth,  
taller, shorter, wider, 
longer, faster, slower, 

insects,  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

fiction, non-fiction, 
biography, narrative, 
instructions, report, 

chronological, 
persuasion, dialogue, 
play script, rhyming 

stage directions,  
facts, opinion,  

subject, verb, clause, 
conjunction, comma,  

characteristics, 
adjective, synonym, 

expanded noun phrase, 
inverted commas, 

preposition 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Geography 

country, continent, 
Egypt, Africa, Cairo, 
Egyptian, River Nile, 

Equator, climate, 
dessert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

animation, design,  
input, output,    
audio, visual,  

sequence,            
storyboard, 
programme, 
foreground, 
background,  

variable, 
algorithm,  

debug,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

Design and Technology 

research, design, 
structure, purpose, 

functionality, appeal, 
lever, weight, balance, 

materials, strength, 
flexibility, durability, 
cut, attach, secure,  
evaluate, criteria  
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History 

Pharaoh, papyrus, 
hieroglyphics, Sphinx, 

Pyramid, tomb, 
linen, embalm, 
mummification, 

canopic jar, 
Tutankhamun, 

hierarchy, nobles, 
slaves, scribes, shaduf 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Music 

Vivialdi, Baroque, 
orchestra, instruments, 

strings, violin, viola, 
cello, bass, harpsichord, 

pitch, tempo,  
timbre: solo, duet, trio, 

quartet, ensemble,  
dynamics: forte (loud), 

piano (quiet),                  
legato (smooth), 

staccato (bouncy), 
crescendo (get louder), 

diminuendo (get 
quieter),   

 

 

 

Learning for Life 

confidence, opinions, 
preferences,  

listening, responding, 
expressing yourself, 

acceptance,  
differences, values, 
rights and wrongs, 

choices, impact, 
consequences,  

role model,  
example  

 
 

 

 

 

Primary Languages 

bonjour, au revior,  
super, tres bien, 

ecoutez, repetez, S’il 
vous plait, 

merci, Ca va? 
oui, no 

 
Comment tu 
t’appelles?  

Je m’appelles… 
Quelle age et il? 

J’ai ….. ans. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE 

pass, receive,  
catch, throw,  

dribble, bounce,  
chest, overhead,  
attack, defend, 
intercept, court,  

shoot, hoop 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE 

Christianity, belief,  
Moses, prophet, Old 
Testament, Torah, 

TeNakh, Yad, slavery, 
plague, protection, 

rescue, Promised land, 
Passover, Ten 

Commandments, tablet, 
covenant,  

idol, sabbath day 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


